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File No,; A.09-02-019June 16,2010

Brian K. Cherry 
Vue President
Regulatory' Relations 
Pacific lias and Electric Company 
Mail Code HOC 
INI Box770000
San Francisco, C A 0417/

RE: Your June 2,2010 Request for Correction of 
Obvious Error in D.KW4-G52, A.W-02-019

Dear Mr. Cherry;

This letter retracts my June 10,2010 letter to you regarding Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company's (PC&E) request to correct an obvious error in I Xe:sion 10-04052. I will 
respond to FG&E's request shortly. In the meantime, piea.se do not distribute the 
June 10,2010 letter to the distribution list for Application 09-02-019.

Sincerely,

Paul Clarion 
Executive Director
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